
 

  

Corrigendum 

This is in reference to our Tender Notice PID(L) 2128 for  
“Outbound Calling Solution” published in Express 
Tribune and Daily JANG on 10-01-2024. The Date of  Bid 
receiving and opening has been changed and should be 
read as under: 
Bid receiving and opening will take place on 12/02/2024, 
at PITC Room No. 406, Wapda House, Lahore. 
Other terms and conditions of the tender will remain 
same. 
 

 

PITC 405-WAPDA House,  

Shahrah e Quaid-e-Azam, Lahore  
 

 


